
 
 

October 1, 2021 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary, 
 
I am proud to be nominated to serve on the Aloha Section PGA Board of Directors.  I am 
currently the PGA Director of Golf at Four Seasons Resorts Lanai.  I have been fortunate to live 
and serve the Aloha Section PGA on Oahu at KoOlina Golf Club, on Maui at Kaanapali Golf 
Resorts, and on Kauai at Kauai Lagoons Golf Club.  Living and working on four Islands in Hawaii 
has given me a unique perspective on the challenges and obstacles we as PGA Professionals 
face in Hawaii.  
 
I’m a past President of the Aloha Section PGA (2010-2011) and also served as the District 11 
Director to the PGA Board of Directors from 2015- 2018.  I have also served multiple terms on 
the Aloha Section PGA Board of Directors.  I feel my experience as President of the Aloha 
Section and as District 11 Director give me a unique and valuable perspective that can assist our 
Section in moving.  I’m a believer in approaching all the questions and solutions we face with 
two simple questions that we always asked ourselves at the National level on the Board:  1.) 
Does it serve the member? 2.) Does it grow the game?  If we always ask ourselves these two 
questions when facing potential solutions, I believe we set ourselves up for success. 
 
I’m coming up on my 25 year Anniversary with the PGA of America next year and have been 
fortunate to be a multiple Aloha Section PGA award winner.  I have been in Hawaii for 20 years 
now and have enjoyed working at some great Resorts.  I’m also proud to be a part of the many 
accolades Four Seasons Resorts Lanai and Manele Golf Course have received in the last couple 
of years during a difficult time.  I’m passionate about people, the game of golf, and our Aloha 
Section PGA and would be proud to once again serve on our Aloha Section PGA Board of 
Directors. 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Scott Ashworth, PGA 
Director of Golf 
Four Seasons Resorts Lanai 


